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PATTERSON AND PEPPER AVENUES 

RICHMOND. VA. 23226 

PHONE 282-381 8 

February 15, 1977 

Miss Syraun Pal vetzian, Director 
Diocese of the Armenian Church 
630 Second Ave . 
New York, N.Y. 10016 

Dear Miss Palvetzian: 

In answer to your letter dated February $, 
1977, we did not and have not, as yet re­
ceived a letter from your office requesting 
information concerning the 'amount in dol­
lars of pledges from ydur parish in 1975'. 
In any case, this information was forwarded 
to the diocese along with other forms on 
February 4, 1976. Again, the amount in 
question is $9 , 141.25. 

REV. FR. ARSEN BARSAMIAN 
PASTOR 

RES. 705 WESTRIVER DRIVE 23229 

RES. PHONE 282-4 173 

STUDY PHONE 282-3818 

Communication between the diocese and par­
ish are frequently broken down ..... possibly 
because of the postal service? Perhaps steps 
could be taken to correct this situation? 

ResP.ectfully, 

/kt!LJ 
Rev. Arsen Barsamian 
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